Georgia-Pacific Corporation 133 reachtree Street NE (30303)
P.0. Box 105605

Atlanta, Georgia 30348-5605
Telephone (404) 652-4000
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Mr. Jim Pennington ' DEC 23 2004
Florida Department of Environmental Protection

Division of Air Resource Management BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION
Twin Towers Office Building :

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Re: Draft Permit 0770010-002-AC, PSD-FL-282A for Georgia-Pacific Corporation
Hosford Oriented Strandboard Plant

-

Dear Mr. Pennington,

Georgia-Pacific Corporation (GP) voluntarily requests a second extension of the
permitting clock for the above referenced air permit. Pursuant to Florida Statﬁtes
Chapters 120 and 403, an applicant may waive the requirement for a permit issuance
within the regu]atory deadline. GP requests that the permitting clock be extended from

December 31,’ 2004 to January 30, 2005.

GP desires to work closely with the Department to resolve both our comments and
comments from US EPA on the draft permit and look forward to the final air permit. We
greatly appreciate your assistance in this matter. Please contact me at (404) 652-4293 if

you have any additional concerns for this request.

Sincerely,

Ml f:

Mark Aguilar P.E.
Senior Environmental Engineer™ -+ -
Georgia-Pacific COPOration - . «mwy oo oo o dens e

Cc: Paul Vasquez, GP ' N R
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